
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
SCO No. 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 

Proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014-Public Hearing 
 

 A public notice inviting suggestions and objections of the stakeholders on the 

proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 was published on 23.12.2017.  Some 

consumers have requested that the Commission may hold a public hearing so that 

they can express their views in person to the Commission.  The consumers 

interested in presenting their views/objections in this matter before the Commission, 

may participate in the public hearing scheduled to be held on 23.02.2018 at 11.30 

AM in the Conference Room of Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission, 

SCO 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh.  
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